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Two of our fundraisers, locker organizers and gym/snow bags, are off to a great start this 

year!  We have already raised a good amount of money which will keep us on track budget-

wise.    

The annual Barnes & Noble book fair is coming up on Saturday, October 3rd at the Har Mar 

Barnes & Noble.  This is a much bigger space and we can accommodate more families.  Teachers 

have signed up to read, book request lists are in, and we will have our usual bedtime pajama 

readings at the end of the day.  This is also a great way to connect with other Nova families so we 

hope to see you there.   

The Great Gatherings Kick-Off party will be on Saturday, November 7th.  Be sure to save the 

date as this is always a great time.  Tickets are already on sale! 

For the past several years our coffee has been graciously donated by a Nova family.  They are 

discontinuing their donation as their children no longer attend Nova.  This was a huge financial 

gift and the NPTO needs to adjust its budget to accommodate the new expense.  If anyone knows 

of an organization or business that would be willing to donate coffee, please let the NPTO board 

know. 

Our next Board meeting will be on Tuesday, October 6th from 4-5pm in room 131.  Free 

childcare is available for those that are potty-trained and over age 3.  All are welcome to come 

take part!   

 

https://novapto.revtrak.net/tek9.asp

